
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

LAW ADMISSION TEST (LAT) 

 
As per decision of the Supreme Court of Pakistan and directions of Higher 

Education Pakistan (HEC), all students of LLB (Hons) Shariah & Law 

and LLB (Evening) enrolled in Semester Fall 2018 are advised to register 

themselves for Law Admission Test (LAT) conducted by HEC on  

 

http://hec.gov.pk/english/HECAnnouncements/Pages/LAW-LAT.aspx  

 

Deadline for registration of (LAT) has been extended till 20th January, 

2019 

 

Note: Any student who would miss this chance for some genuine 

reason, must appear in next LAT to be conducted by HEC 

Dean  

FSL  

 

http://hec.gov.pk/english/HECAnnouncements/Pages/LAW-LAT.aspx

